
Parental Directive 

 

House Bill (HB) 1389 went into effect on August 1, 2017. This bill states, “A student's 
parent may direct the school district in which the student is enrolled not to administer 
to the student any state test or state assessment required in accordance with section 
15.1-21-08.” 

The North Dakota Department of Public Instruction has provided a standard form to 
districts to be used in obtaining a parent directive to withhold the administration of a 
student assessment. This form is required to be on a district’s website. 

Parents will need to complete an individual form for each student and each assessment 
from which they wish to be exempt, as well as the school year in which they are 
requesting an exemption. The form is to be completed each year by the parent in order 
for the student to be exempt in the current school year. School districts are required to 
retain the form in the student’s file and to report this information. Parental Directive 
reporting is available throughout the school year. Districts will need to work with their 
schools to report any Parental Directive data directly in their STARS Enrollment Report. 

• Parental Directive Form 
• Parental Directive Form Guidance  

 

https://www.nd.gov/dpi/sites/www/files/documents/SFN%20Forms/SFN61287.pdf
https://www.nd.gov/dpi/sites/www/files/documents/Assessment/ParentalDirGuiance.pdf

